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The grandfathered cabins in Wilderness Areas were to be terminated over time as the owners died. I believe this

was a reasonable compromise when these cabins were built, but it is time to make sure they are removed or

perhaps left to rot over time. These cabins should not be passed on generation to generation. They are

inappropriate in wilderness areas. 


